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calling all veterans
If you are a military veteran or surviving family member residing in the 
57th Legislative District, Rep. Eric Nelson would like to invite you to a 

Veterans Appreciation Picnic
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Once the veteran information is compiled, a personal 
invitation will be mailed to each veteran or family member.
 
The 57th Legislative District includes the Westmoreland 
County communities of the City of Greensburg, Hempfield 
and Salem townships, and the boroughs of Delmont, Hunker, 
New Stanton, South Greensburg, Southwest Greensburg and 
Youngwood.
 
Please visit me online at www.repnelson.com.

Thursday, September 14
4:00 - 7:00 p.m.

Youngwood Park and Pool
801 S. 10th Street, Youngwood

For registration or more
information, please contact

Representative Nelson’s office
at (724) 834-6400 by Tuesday,

August 1.


